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BOARD MEETING 10-27-201O 

 

Cross Country finished a successful regular season Monday, October 25th with the running of 

the District Meet at the State Park in San Angelo.  Regional qualifiers will compete Saturday, 

November 6th in Lubbock. 

Girls’ basketball officially started on Wednesday, October 20th with their first official workout of 

the season.  The first scheduled game is Monday, November 8th at Irion County. 

The Junior Lion football programs have continued to play competitively.  After week 7 the 7th 

grade Lions are 2-3 and the 8th grade Lions are 4-1 (week 8 Sonora).  They will finish their final 

two games of the season with San Saba at home on October 28 th and will travel to Harper on 

November 4th.  The Junior Varsity has struggled to a 1-3-1 record.  They have lost 4 players to 

the varsity and 2 more players as a result of season-ending injuries.  They will finish their season 

with a road game against San Saba on October 28th and Harper will come to Ozona on 

November 4th. 

 The varsity Lions are 5-2 for the season and 2-0 in district after week 7 (week 8 Sonora).  The 

Lions will compete for a playoff spot with remaining district games against San Saba at home on 

October 29th and will go on the road against Harper on November 5th. 


